
5:00 pm Update: 
Since our 1:00 pm update today, Governor DeWine issued new orders 
that directly affect our school community.  We want to share some 
information you need immediately. 
 
Friday exams will run as scheduled. 
 
Father-Daughter Dance is CANCELED.  We are working with the 
vendors at this time and will share more information with you when it 
is available. 
 
As per the Governor of Ohio, all schools must close effective March 
16, 2020.  Schools may be permitted to reopen on April 6, 
2020  SUA's instructional plan will be emailed to the community on 
Friday, March 13, 2020 at 1:00 PM.  
 


